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COMMENT PERIOD 
EXTENDED 30 DAYS 

FHWA and MDOT are aware that the magnitude and complexity of this project make it 
difficult for individuals to comment within the original comment period. Therefore, the 
agencies are extending the comment period 30 days to provide additional time for 
preparation of comments. The comment period will now end on May 29, 2008.  

Please mail, fax or e-mail comments to: 
Robert H. Parsons 

Public Involvement and Hearings Officer 
Bureau of Transportation Planning 

Michigan Department of Transportation 
P.O. Box 30050, Lansing, MI 48909 

Fax: 517-373-9255 
E-mail: parsonsb@michigan.gov

On-line: www.partnershipborderstudy.com 
 
Comments must be e-mailed, faxed or postmarked on or before May 29, 2008. A copy 
of the complete transcript, including all comments received, will be available for public 
review in June 2008 at the DEIS review sites.  For more information, write to the 
above address or call (517) 373-9534. 
 
 

                               

mailto:parsonsb@michigan.gov

